
 

 

beginning 10th January 2023. 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are delighted to let you know that ABC-Tennis-UK will be back in 

school running their pre-school tennis club exclusively for children 

in Year 3 beginning on 10th January 2023 and spanning the duration of the Spring term,  

The club will be outdoors wherever possible, however we also have use of the hall in the event of poor 

weather. 

The club will be on a Tuesday before school between the hours of 8am and 8.40am. Please arrive at 

7.55am for an 8am start. Please meet your coach near the front door to school, where a decision will be 

made as to whether the club will be held outside or in. Our coach will then ensure your children are safely 

delivered to their classroom in time for registration.  

This club is available to sign up to now for 11 weeks. We have 16 places available, which we expect to go 

quickly, so please act quickly to reserve your child’s space! Please note: Do NOT send your child to the 

club if they are exhibiting any symptoms of Coronavirus.  

 
DATES: The club will begin on 10/01/2023. The final session before half term will be on 07/02/2023. 

The club will then restart after half term on 21/02/2023, with the final session before the Easter 

holidays being on 28/03/2023. 

TIMES: 8.00-8.40am  

COST:  £5/week/child.  £55/child (for 11 x 40-minute sessions) 

 

HOW TO SIGN UP: To reserve your child’s place and be added to our register please: 
 

1) Provide the information below via email to: abc-tennis@outlook.com 

2) Make full payment for the term via BACS for the amount highlighted in yellow above to the 

following account: (sorry no cash/cheques accepted)  
 

A/N: 48051918 

SORT CODE: 56-00-70 

REFERENCE: school initials followed by CHILD’S SURNAME AND INITIAL 

 
Terms and Conditions: Payments are non-refundable unless in the event of injury or serious illness inc. COVID-19 symptoms. The club 

provide racquets and balls, but please ensure children have water with them and appropriate P.E Kit for the club given the time of year. 

Behavioural code: Warning (week 1) / parents informed (week 2) /continuation of behaviour in week 3 and this will lead to termly 

dismissal. Safeguarding: Please ensure your emergency contact info. is up to date. It is your responsibility to inform ABC-Tennis-UK Ltd. 

of any changes to your emergency contact details by email ONLY. In the event of a cancellation, all emergency contacts will be messaged 

on the phone number(s) provided at the time of sign-up. Please ensure this number is reachable 2 hours before and until the end of the 

club so you can be contacted in the event of cancellation/changed arrangements. Thank you for your cooperation. This is to keep your 

children safe. 

            
           Ben Orton 

ABC-Tennis-UK LTD 
  07538508923 

- Name of School. 
- Child’s Name. 

- Year. 
- Any medical information we should be made aware of. 

- Consent to administer first aid if required 
- Emergency contact number and name. 

-Confirmation of step 2 (below) being complete 
 
 

mailto:abc-tennis@outlook.com

